
Dear Members of the Penn State Law and School of International Affairs Community:  
  
We believe it is critical to be on record as a law school and international affairs school 
community condemning racist violence, police brutality, and systematic racism against Black 
men and women and committing to take action. I appreciate the leadership of Professor 
Wadhia, Dean Purvis, and the Penn State Law Diversity Committee in developing this open 
letter that can be signed by Penn State Law and School of International Affairs students, faculty, 
staff, and alumni. 
  
I am signing this letter and I hope you will consider signing on by or before 5pm EST on 
Thursday, June 11, 2020 using this link. We will publish the open letter with signatures on the 
Penn State Law and School of International Affairs websites and social media. It will be a living 
letter, and we will continue to add people who sign after Thursday. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. My thoughts are with those individuals and families grieving 
during these times.   
  
Warmly, 
Hari 
_____________________________________________________________ 
Hari M. Osofsky 
Dean | Penn State Law and the School of International Affairs 
Distinguished Professor of Law | Professor of International Affairs | Professor of Geography 
The Pennsylvania State University | University Park 
  
814-863-1521| hmo8@psu.edu 
252 Lewis Katz Building | University Park, PA 16802 
Twitter: @hariosofsky 
SSRN: http://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/cf_dev/AbsByAuth.cfm?per_id=512185 
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